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Note to go with Inside Stories:

The Literature Committee recommend that the attached personal shares be added to the existing pamphlet Inside Stories approved by Conference 2008.

The original intention was to produce a separate pamphlet directed at Female prisoners.  We feel that this is no longer necessary

